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Memorandum 

To: Valued Clients 

From: Sherri L. Kopko 

Director, Diagnostic Operations 

Date: December 18, 2024 

Vitalant Specialty Lab – Coag will be closed on Wednesday, December 25, 2024 in 
observance of the Christmas holiday and Wednesday, January 1, 2025 in observance 
of the New Year’s holiday.  There will be no courier service on these dates.  

If you have an emergency on either Monday, please contact our Call Management 
Service at 412-209-7040.  There will be a physician and a laboratory supervisor on 
call to provide assistance. 

Have a safe and enjoyable holiday! 


